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| am 100% against Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program being forced on the people
of Maine by a group of unelected bureaucrats who are putting their agenda before what is in
the best interest of the majority of Maine residents.

Our electric grid cannot support the added burden. Our electricity prices are already sky high.
Our climate is not suited for these vehicles to operate efficiently if at all.

This is a terrible idea that should be abandoned.

Patricia Norton

New Gloucester, Maine 04260

Sent from my iPad



